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Community Update 
Representative Linda Ichiyama 

 

House District 32: Moanalua, Salt Lake, Aliamanu 
Room 327 • Phone # 586-6220 

 

 Aloha Friends and Neighbors, 
 

Happy New Year! Thank you for the 
honor of serving you in the State 
House of Representatives. I am 
looking forward to working with you 
to improve our community as we 
enter the 2017 Legislative Session. I 
am humbled by the opportunity to 
represent District 32 in the State 
House.   
 
In the 2017 session, I will serve as 
the vice chair of the Consumer 
Protection and Commerce, as well as 
a member of the Energy and 
Environmental Protection, and the 
Water and Land committees. I 
welcome your thoughts and 
suggestions.  Please feel free to 
contact me at my office at (808) 586-
6220 or email 
repichiyama@capitol.hawaii.gov. 
 
My best wishes to you and your 
family for a safe, healthy, and happy 
new year! 
 

 
                            Sincerely, 
 

Opening Day of the 2017  

State Legislature 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
This year's legislative opening day 

will be on Wednesday, January 18, 

2017 at 10:00 a.m. I would be 

honored if you and your family 

could join me to share this special 

occasion. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will be serving light refreshments 

in room 327 after the conclusion of 

the Opening Day ceremonies 

(approximately at noon). 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Community Meeting Schedule 
 

Moanalua Gardens Community Association 
7:00pm, February 7, 2017 at Moanalua Middle School 

 
Moanalua Valley Community Association 

6:30 p.m., February 8, 2017 at Moanalua 99 (Formerly 99 Ranch) 
 

Neighborhood Board No. 18 (Salt Lake/Aliamanu/Foster Village) 
7:00 p.m., February 9, 2017 at Oahu Veterans’ Center 

 

Free Smoke Alarm Installation for Seniors 
 
The American Red Cross of Hawaii, Honolulu Fire Department, and other area partners are 

working together to install free smoke alarms in the homes of seniors in Hawaii. 

 

If you would like to be part of this free program, please call the Red Cross at 739-8111, and 

leave your name, phone number, and address. The Red Cross will call you back to schedule 

an appointment to install the smoke alarms.  

 
 

Hawaii Public Access Room 
 
 

Did you know that the Hawaii is the only state legislature in the nation that has created a 
public access room for the citizens' use? For 20 years, the Hawaii Public Access Room has 
been dedicated to helping citizens participate in the Hawaii State Legislature by providing 
facilities, services and equipment to enhance their ability to participate in the legislative 
process. You are welcome here to track and affect legislation pending before the Hawaii 

State Legislature. Staff assistance is available in person, by telephone and by email. 
 

VISIT THEIR WEBSITE:  http://hawaii.gov/lrb/par 
TELEPHONE: (808) 587-0478 phone / (808) 587-0793 fax 
SESSION HOURS:  Monday-Friday 7:45 a.m. – 6:00 p.m. 

(Beginning January 18, 2017) 
  EMAIL:  par@capitol.hawaii.gov 

 


